
 

                                                        November 2, 2020   

 

A special meeting of the Board of School Trustees was called to order at 6:30 

p.m. at the Administrative Center by Mr. Mullett. Mr. Mullett led the Board 

and audience in the Pledge of Allegiance. All Board members were present 

except Dr. Quin. Also present were Mr. Watkins, Mrs. Conley, Mr. Morris, 

administrators, teachers, patrons, and a local news media representative. 

 

 

I. COLLECTIVE BARGAINING AGREEMENT DISCUSSION – Mr. Watkins stated that 

we are going through the tentative agreement for the CBA, Collective 

Bargaining Agreement only. Voting for this agreement will be on 

Tuesday, November 10, 2020. Mr. Watkins covered with the Board and 

audience in attendance, the last counter that was tentatively agreed 

upon by all parties. Mr. Watkins stated that he is very happy that we 

can provide an extensive raise package and cover the insurance 

increases.  

 

II. FUTURE BOARD MEETINGS LOCATION CHANGE – Mr. Mullett stated that until  

 further notice all future Board meetings will be held at the  

 Administrative Center.  

 

III. BOARD AND ADMINISTRATION COMMENTS  
A. SUPERINTENDENT – Mr. Watkins stated that he is very happy with 

how the negotiations have gone. He is looking forward to 

recommending the passing of the tentative CBA on Tuesday.  

B. BOARD MEMBER – Mr. Wagner stated that he spoke to Mr. Mark Hobbs 
of HCC and received news that the $4 million grant was has been 

awarded.  

Mr. Mullett thanked Mr. Wagner, Mr. Durrwachter, Mr. Watkins, and 

Mr. Frye for their participation in negotiating. He stated that 

it was not an easy rode, but we made it and came to an agreement.  

 

IV. ADJOURNMENT 

With no further business to discuss, Mr. Ellis moved to adjourn the 

meeting at 8:00 p.m. unanimously approved.  

 

       Secretary,  

 

 

 

       Charles Wagner 
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